
From: Lance Davisson

To: Christine Cole

Cc: Mark McPherson

Subject: Request for Early Action Status for Treasure Valley Canopy Network"s City Forest Credits application for credit
verification -- Treasure Valley Parks Project

Date: Monday, November 1, 2021 4:53:14 AM

Dear Ms. Cole and Mr. McPherson -- 

The Treasure Valley Canopy Network, as Project Operator for the Treasure Valley Municipal Parks

Project, would like to request Early Action Status for our project, as outlined in City Forest Credits

Tree Planting Protocol Version 9, dated 2/7/2021.

 

Our application for credit verification includes 504 trees planted within nine City of Boise parks

between October 2016 and June 2021. This application is the product of discussions with City Forest

Credits, City of Boise, and Treasure Valley Canopy Network that began since the inception of City

Forest Credits Registry. All trees planted within these parks are part of a well-planned effort to pilot

the efficacy of a Treasure Valley  Program. The Treasure Valley Parks Project (TV Parks Project)

represents a purposeful deliverable of the Treasure Valley Forest Carbon Assessment developed with

The Nature Conservancy in Idaho and other regional partners. The TV Parks Project represents a key

building block for a larger self-sustaining climate action program that will serve the mission of the

Treasure Valley Canopy Network and the City of Boise’s progressive Climate Action Plan. We

appreciate the consideration of the Registry in granting this Early Action status to help us realize and

grow our carbon mitigation and climate resilience strategies across the Treasure Valley.

 

Sincerely, Lance Davisson 

--

Lance Davisson

President & Director, Treasure Valley Canopy Network

Phone: (208) 994-1135
E-mail: coordinator@tvcanopy.net
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